
Objection from 72 Ember Farm Way.
July 2023.

We wish to object again due to the huge impact this development would have on our
house, as evident from the pictures below. Our detailed comments will follow in the
next few days.

Current view from patio.

With development.

The buildings go as far as we can see either side of our property. We will also see
the southern face of Block A, and this goes back 42.8 metres. The sense of
enclosement will be immense and these buildings will dominate our property. At
night walls of lit windows will completely surround us.

The impression of the development from our garden was created based on the
measurements given on the application plans. The impression won’t be 100%
accurate to the nearest mm, but it will give a true sense of how overbearing this
development will be for us. If the developer is not satisfied with the accuracy of these
images, we would gladly invite them to create their own.


